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CURRENT PROGRESS AND UPCOMING PROJECTS 

Soil Vapor Extraction Progress  
 

The Soil Vapor Extraction system is still working efficiently and effectively.   The SVE system is 

operating as usual and routine maintenance is being performed monthly. An annual maintenance 

event is scheduled in late January which will be only one day of outage. Recent vapor sampling 

continues to be favorable.   

 

City Water Supply Pipeline   

The final stages of well completion on the new city drinking water well 

on Harmony Road is underway. The permanent pump has been 

installed and the well is currently undergoing final testing for yield and 

water quality. Both the initial pump test and water quality results show 

very favorable results. Final water quality tests will be sent to the state 

for approvals. Once the final test results have been approved, the 

controls and piping will be installed for connection to the city water 

system. This new well will be connected to the proposed new pipeline 

once it is installed. 

City Water Supply 

The new water supply pipeline specifications have been reviewed by the 

City and the bid packages are being prepared for solicitation of quotes 

by various contractors.  

Ground Water Monitoring and Sampling 

The semi-annual groundwater monitoring report generated from the last sampling event of the 

monitor well network is being submitted to MDEQ. The results are encouraging as the impact to 

groundwater continues to show improvements. The next sampling event will be scheduled in March. 
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QUESTIONS  

OR  

COMMENTS? 

 

 

 

If you have any questions 

or concerns, we want to 

hear them!  

Please submit all questions 

or comments to Brenda 

Bell Caffee of Caffee, 

Caffee and Associates  

at  

601-336-7212. 



 

 

FACT SHEETS AVAILABLE 

We understand that the terms sometimes used in the newsletters and reports can be a little confusing. 

For this reason, fact sheets are always available, upon request, to describe the processes and procedures 

being used.  Any of these fact sheets can be requested by contacting Caffee, Caffee and Associates.  

 

UPCOMING EVENTS 

- Continued operation of the full-scale Soil Vapor Extraction system 

- Continued monitoring of existing public supply wells 

 

PUBLIC DOCUMENTS REPOSITORY 

All Public documents referenced in the January 2020 Newsletter are available at your local Crystal 

Springs Library for review or you can also visit http://www.deq.state.ms.us/ 

http://www.deq.state.ms.us/

